
 

 

 

Saskatchewan’s Lakes & Rivers are at Risk! 
 

The risk of zebra mussels is real and we are fighting to keep them out of 
Saskatchewan. 

Neighbouring provinces and states are infested and we don’t want them to be 
carried into our lakes. Lake Winnipeg as well as lakes in Montana are already 
infected. 

The provincial government is leading this effort and have dedicated significant 
human and financial resources to this fight, but we all need to help with extra 
resources. 

If you spend time in a boat or enjoy the life on or around the lakes and rivers of our 
province, it is time to step up! 

Whether you are a company, group, individual or family, the Aquatic Invasive 
Species Task Force needs your support. 

Please act soon and be part of the fight! 

Aquatic Invasive Species Task Force is a non-profit organization tasked 
with educating the public about species invading Saskatchewan’s lakes and 
rivers. 

Please complete the form and send us your contribution to make sure the 2018 on-
water season is zebra mussel free. We need to act NOW! 

Partnership Form 

An army of people and businesses is needed to help keep invasive aquatic species 
at bay. Your investment will help protect Saskatchewan’s lakes and rivers.  

Name: 

Company: 

Address: 



Email: 

Phone: 

I will support the effort to protect Saskatchewan’s lakes and rivers by sponsoring: 

Billboard Sponsor - Educational 

  5 months = $5000 

  3 months = $ 3000 

Printing Sponsor – Educational, created by the Saskatchewan Environment 

  $50  

  $100 

  $500 

  $1000 

Signage - Educational 

  $100 

  $500 

  $1500 

  $2500 

  $5000 

 Social Media – Informative ads  

  $50 

  $250 

  $500 

  $1000 

  

I would like to other offer support to the Aquatic Invasive Species Task 
Force: 

Cheque enclosed: 

Credit Card: 

 Name on Card 

 Credit Card Number: 



 Expiry Date: 

 Signature: 

  

Pay online at www.saskchamber.com 

Thank you for your support. 

 

http://www.saskchamber.com/

